
 

06 November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Friday 13th November is ‘Children in Need’. NUSA are having a non- uniform 

day in aid of this. Students can contribute a £1 to take part.  Non-uniform days 

are always an opportunity for students to showcase their individuality but we 

would ask that they dress appropriately for a school environment.  If students 

have PE they will still be expected to bring their kit and wear PE uniform for 

their lesson. 

 

Lessons will continue as normal with any activities being held at break or lunch 

times. However, there will be a double lunch for students to enjoy the various 

activities. Some events will be run by the students, including penalty shoot-out, 

raffles, cake sales, and challenge the teacher table tennis. 

 

We raised over £900 for Children in Need in November 2014 so let’s see if we 

can beat that target. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Maria Whiteley 

Senior Leader (Pastoral) 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 


